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Wednesday 9th October 2024 

 

Pantomime Visit 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are very excited to announce that this year we will be taking all of our students 

from Year 1 to Year 6 to see the pantomime “Goldilocks and the Three Bears” at 

Telford International Centre on Thursday 19th December 2024. 

Children will travel by coach to the pantomime after lunch and will return to school 

at approximately 4:30pm (exact times will be posted on Dojo on the day). 

We are excited to offer this opportunity to all our students. We are aware that 

Christmas is a very expensive time of year and so we want to keep costs as low 

as possible for parents. School will be fundraising to hopefully cover a large sum 

of the costs; therefore, we are asking for a contribution of £6 per child to be paid 

on Arbor. We request this payment to be made by no later than Monday 2nd 

December. 

If you have any questions about this visit, please contact the school office. 

With kind regards, 

Mrs Lockley 

Head Teacher 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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